
 
 
 
 

 
 

Clean Water • Healthy Environment • Flood Protection

June 20, 2025 
 
 
Mr. Mike DiGiulio, Project Manager 
Thompson Builders Corp. 
5400 Hanna Ranch Road 
Novato, CA 94945 
 
Subject: Federal Energy Commission (FERC) Order Compliance Coyote Percolation Dam 

Replacement Project 
Contract No. C0693, Project No. 61864009 
Project Completion Letter 

 
Dear Mr. DiGiulio: 
 

The Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) acknowledges receipt of the Project Completion 
Certification and Release of Claims dated June 19, 2025, from Thompson Builders Corporation. We note 
that these documents include exceptions related to outstanding claims. 

Valley Water confirms that all work associated with the construction contract has been completed and that 
all required closeout documentation has been submitted and received. 

In accordance with Article 22.01.06. Project Completion, this letter serves as formal notification of 
project completion for the subject contract. 

Accordingly, and in compliance with Article 22.01.07 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend to the Valley 
Water Board of Directors that the contract be formally accepted. 

 
If you have any questions, contact me at (408) 630-2709 or email at jdeguzman@valleywater.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jose De Guzman, P.E. 
Associate Engineer 
Construction Management Services Unit 
 
Cc:   B. Yerrapotu, H. Angeles, L. Gregory, S. De La O, K. Neuman, G. Ohea, I. Thakur, J. Luna, M. 
Rivera, C. Rambo, Contract File 
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